
Report - Rhayader Town Council meeting held with members of St Harmon Council in Council 

chambers on Friday 1st June 2019 

Present, Cllrs James Stuart, Gill Williams, Chris Walton, Jane Narborough, County Cllr K Curry. St. 

Harmon Cllrs Don Jenkins, Jill Bennion, David Lowde 

Clayton Taylor, Ventient Energy gave an update on the current community funding. The money given 

to each Council will be £12375 per annum. 

Both RTC and St Harmon Councils thanked Clayton for the work he had done to achieve the funding 

and accepted the amount offered. 

Clayton extended an invitation to both Councils to visit the Bryntitly site. Dates to be arranged. 


